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MASHAV’s Grant 

A New Israeli Financial Development Tool 

 
MASHAV, Israel’s Agency for International Development Cooperation, announces 

the initiation of a new micro financial grant to support ongoing development projects 

which were launched and are operated by graduates of MASHAV training programs, 

in Israel and abroad.  

MASHAV believes this new tool will serve in complementarity to its capacity 

building efforts and can support grassroot development initiatives. Institutional 

capacity building together with community level support is an effective way to 

encourage sustainable development efforts. 

The one-time grant of up to US$ 10,000 will be awarded to existing long-term 

sustainable projects answering the following criteria:  

 The project should be an ongoing existing and operating enterprise.  

 The project was designed and operates on a long-term sustainable basis. 

 A MASHAV alumnus is the director and main executer of the project. 

 The project should be directly connected with the theoretical subject matter 

presented during the applicant’s participation in a MASHAV’s program.  

 The project must have a proven budget source and a viable financial model. 

 The project must be recognized and supported by the local or federal 

authorities. 

 MASHAV is clearly mentioned and credited in all the project's publication 

and visuals.  

 

Application:  

 The project’s concept and technical and financial program will be presented in 

writing to the Israeli Diplomatic Mission accredited to the applicant’s country. 

 The financial support and the amount of the grant will be decided and 

approved by the Israeli Ambassador in the applicant’s country, together with 

the Deputy Head of MASHAV, Israel.  

 The Israeli Embassy will be responsible for the long-term follow-up of the 

project.  

 


